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NEWSLETTER
October/November
***UPCOMING Staff Sessional Day***
Please mark on your calendars that Monday, October 22, 2012 will be a staff sessional day for the staff of Joamie School.  There will be NO school for students that day.  Joamie School apologizes for the late notice.  This is one of the 4 QSO “O” days slotted in April to be moved throughout the school year.

UNICEF
United Nations International Children’s Emergency Fund
From October 12 – October 31, students at Joamie School are invited to bring in change to go to UNICEF.  Danielle will collect coins from students entering the gym each morning at morning assembly.  We will leave the box in the office throughout the day.  Anyone can come in and drop off change at any time.
“Color” Day

Joamie School has all students divided into 6 spirit teams.  All teams are assigned a team arctic animal and a team color.  On Friday, October 19, 2012, all students who wear their team color will receive a point for their team.  Most students already know their team color but teachers will confirm their color with their students.

Costume Parade

On Wednesday, October 31, 2012, in the spirit of Halloween, all students are invited to wear their Halloween costume to school (all day).  We will parade around the gym at morning assembly (8:40am).  All students wearing a costume will receive a point for their home team.

Perfect Attendance Awards

On October 4, 2012, we awarded 64 students with perfect attendance awards for the month of September (and no lates!).  We plan on celebrating this accomplishment every month.  We will do the ceremony at our regular morning assembly on the first Friday of the next month.  Next assembly will be held on Friday, November 2, 2012 at 8:40am.  If your child (ren) is receiving an award, you will be notified.

We Remember

Joamie School will hold their annual Remembrance Day Ceremony on Friday, November 9, 2012 at our morning assembly (8:40am).  All parents are welcome to attend.

There will be no school on Monday, November 12, 2012 to observe this holiday.
First Reporting Period

There will be no school for students on Friday, November 23, 2012.  Appointments will be set up through the office for parents to meet their child(ren)’s teacher(s).  If you are not available on this day, please contact Susie in the office or the classroom teacher directly to set up at time that works for you.[image: image3.jpg]



